
               

 

 

Free Gardening Class: Transitioning your garden for fall 

The Hanna and Herbert Bauer Memorial Community Garden 

is hosting a gardening class that is open to everyone! 

 

Saturday, September 17, 10:00 – 11:30 a.m. 

You will learn….. 

 How to plan now for a fall/winter garden 

 What crops grow well during the cold months in our climate 

 When to pull summer crops 

 Planting winter vegetable starts versus seeds 

 

Instructor: David Linebarger, UC Davis Sustainable Agriculture Program graduate and 

community garden manager 

Join us for this FREE class! 

Class Location: Yolo County Health and Human Services Department Bauer Building, 137 N. Cottonwood Ave 

in Woodland.  The garden is on the west side of the building.  We will meet inside the garden gates at the 

picnic tables under the pergola.  Remember to bring sun protection and water! 

To register (required):   Please contact Rebecca Tryon at rebecca.tryon@yolocounty.org or via phone at 530-

666-8640. Register by Thursday, September 15. 

 

Community gardens increase access to healthy foods, strengthen 

community relationships, provide a way for residents to be active 

outdoors, and offer enriching educational opportunities.  Ask us 

about the availability of community plots for growing fruits, 

vegetables, herbs and flowers. 
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